
 

February 1, 2018 

PARCC ACCOMMODATIONS FOR 
STUDENTS WITH IEP’S & 504 PLANS 
AND HOW TO HELP YOUR CHILD 
PREPARE 
 

The Wood-Ridge Child Study Team will 
conduct a presentation for parents who have 
a child with an IEP or 504 Plan. This 
presentation will focus on the different 
accommodations available for the PARCC, 
and how to help your child prepare. 
 

February 1, 2018 

──── 

7:00 PM 

──── 

Presented by: 

Wood-Ridge CST 

──── 

Target Audience: 

Parents who have 

a child with an 

IEP or 504 Plan 

──── 

WOOD-RIDGE HIGH SCHOOL 

AUDITORIUM 

258 Hackensack Street 

Wood-Ridge N.J 07075 

 



 


